
LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

RYE WATER DISTRICT 

NO PHYSICAL LOCATION FOR MEETING  

MEETING TO BE ACCESSED THROUGH ELECTRONIC MEANS ONLY 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 33:8a that the Commissioners of the Rye Water 

District will hold a public hearing to discuss plans for the rehab of the Garland Road Pump 

Station via Zoom video conferencing on Wednesday, June 10, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.  Per the 

authority granted by State of New Hampshire Executive Orders, there will be no physical 

location for the meeting.  Parties wishing to participate may do so through  www.zoom.us click 

on join a meeting. Meeting ID: 839-9401-7186 Password: 03870 or may join by phone by dialing 

1-929-205-6099.  The public may also access the meeting through a link on the Water District’s 

website:  www.ryewaterdistrict.com  

Anyone having difficulties accessing the meeting at the scheduled time, may contact the Water 

District’s Business Manager by emailing: dyana.ryewater@comcast.net or by calling 603-828-2800. 

 

A warrant article to authorize the funding of the Garland Road Pump Station Rehab through a 

loan of not more than $800,000 from the New Hampshire Drinking Water & Groundwater Trust 

Fund will be presented at the District’s annual meeting on Saturday, June 27, 2020. 

 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 33:8a that the Commissioners of the Rye Water 

District will hold a public hearing to discuss plans for the replacement of 1,165ft of water main, 

from the intersection of Wallis Road and Ocean Boulevard to the intersection of Wallis Road and 

Odiorne Drive, via Zoom video conferencing on Wednesday, June 10, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. Per the 

authority granted by State of New Hampshire Executive Orders, there will be no physical 

location for the meeting.  Parties wishing to participate may do so through  www.zoom.us click 

on join a meeting. Meeting ID: 839-9401-7186 Password: 03870 or may join by phone by dialing 

1-929-205-6099.  The public may also access the meeting through a link on the Water District’s 

website:  www.ryewaterdistrict.com   

Anyone having difficulties accessing the meeting at the scheduled time, may contact the Water 

District’s Business Manager by emailing: dyana.ryewater@comcast.net or by calling 603-828-2800. 

 

A warrant article to authorize the funding of the water main replacement through a loan of not 

more than $315,000 from the New Hampshire Drinking Water & Groundwater Trust Fund will 

be presented at the District’s annual meeting on Saturday, June 27, 2020. 

 

   

Per Order of the Rye Water District Commissioners 

  Arthur Ditto, Chairman 
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